

ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

2024/2025 Eighth Grade Promotion





and Twitter @WPTESWildcats



Eighth Grade Promotion Guidelines

- Eighth-grade students participate in a promotion, not graduation. A
 prevailing theme will be celebrating accomplishment and successfully
 progressing to high school.
- A formal ceremony will take place this year on Thursday, May 22nd at 4:00
 PM at Valley Vista High School Auditorium, "The Vista."



Student Celebrations

- 8th Grade Field Trip on Thursday, May 1st
 All payment and permission slips are due by Friday,
 April 1st
- Yearbook Signing Party on Tuesday, May 20th



Important Dates

- March 22: Last day to order Yearbook 8th Grade Ads
- Date TBD: 8th Grade Class Picture
- May 1: 8th Grade Field Trip to Fat Cats
- May 16: Grades Close
- May 20-21: Promotion Practice
 Students must attend promotion practice to participate in promotion on Thursday unless a parent/guardian contact Mrs. Hryb or Mrs. Mikos
- May 22: 8th Grade Promotion 4:00 PM @ VVHS



Promotion Participation Reminders

In order to be eligible to participate in promotion, students must:

- Passing Grades- Course Grade (average of all 4 Quarters)
 must be Passing with D or higher
 - All grades will be final Friday, May 16th
- All fees must be paid prior to the end of the school year
- Students should follow the Dysart dress code
- Phones & Earbuds should be left at home or with family during the ceremony

Other Reminders

- Baby pictures of your child can be emailed to Mrs.
 Hryb for our promotion slide show
- Spanish Placement Test Date to be announced
 - Students proficient in speaking Spanish can test out of beginning Spanish and receive HS credit
- 8th Grade Class Pano Pictures
- Yearbook orders and 8th Grade Ad available online
- Balloons, air horns, and posters are not permitted on campus during the ceremony

Promotion Day Reminders

- All students will arrive by 3:30 PM at the Vista Lobby.
- All students will come dressed for promotion adhering to the Dysart Dress Code Policy.
- All students will leave all personal belongings, including cell phones, purses & backpacks at home or with their families
- After the promotion celebration has concluded, families are requested to exit promptly as another ceremony is schedule after West Point.



FAQ

When will parents hear back about being selected for a chaperone for the field trip?

• Chaperones are being selected through a lottery and they will hear back after spring break.



Questions?

Please send questions to Ms. Hryb amanda.hryb@dysart.org or Mrs. Mikos amy.mikos@dysart.org



